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May 3, 1994

I

|

Mr. Raymond Burski, Chairman
Combustion Engineering Owners Group
c/o Entergy Operations |

Highway 18
Killona, LA 70066

Reference: Letter from Raymond Burski to William Russell, "CEOG
Comments on Regulatory Approach to Shutdown and
Low-Power Operations, SECY-93-190, July 12, 1993"
dated April 8, 1994 (CEOG-94-219)

Dear Mr. Burski, |

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of the
referenced letter providing your comments on SECY 93-190, )
" Regulatory Approach to Shutdown and Low-Power Operations." The
staff will consider these comments in the proposed rulemaking for
shutdown operations. We look forward to working with you in
resolving this important safety issue.

Sincerel,[.- )

J L}>
Martin J. Virg' ilio, Acting Director
Division of Systems Safety & Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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